
 

1 September 2016 
 

Report to Fondation Eagle 
Mulanje Secondary School – Additional funding 

 

Introduction  
In March 2016 Fondation Eagle donated £7,458 to IT 
Schools Africa, for the completion of one IT Lab at 
Mulanje Secondary School in Malawi.  The school had 
very limited IT facilities and wanted to improve their 
inadequate equipment so more students could sit the 
national IT exam and also to encourage using ICT for 
teaching resources.   

After successfully completing the project under budget, 
some funding still remained, £473 (MK520, 300 in 
Malawian currency).  

 

How we used the funding 
In September, programme manager Sabina visited the school again to discuss with the 
head teacher what he felt would best support the existing IT lab.  It was agreed that more 
paper and printer cartridges as well as vouchers for the Internet would be most useful.  The 
Internet vouchers will provide six months access to the Internet.  They were extremely 
pleased with the additional items! 

The total costs were broken down as 
follows: 

1) Cartridge x 3 = K270, 000 

2) Paper reams x 14 = K49, 000 

3) Internet vouchers = K201, 300 

Total = K520,300 

 (£473, exchange rate K1100)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of the items received by Mulanje School 
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Appendix A 

Letter from Mr Nyapwala, Headmaster 

 

 

 


